
NIGHT WORK 
BEGINNNING NEXT WEEK
Crews will begin night work on the 1300 
South Bridge next week. Night work will 
be intermittent throughout the rest of 
the project. Please call or email if you have 
any questions.

Project Contact

Hotline: 385-210-0585
Email: 1300south@utah.gov
Web: slcgov.com/engineering/1300-south-viaduct

Stay updated on construction by sending an email 
with “Join the contact list” in the subject line or call the 
hotline.

What to Expect

• Construction noise
• Back up alarms on trucks
• Construction lights


